
	THIS	WEEK’S	CALENDAR	REMINDERS

Sunday,	Dec,	4th	-	1	p.m.	-	Chair	Volleyball	-	Clubhouse	Big	Room


Monday,	Dec.	5th	-	5	p.m.	-	Monthly	Potluck	Dinner	-	Bring	a	dish	to	share,	your	utensils	&	beverage

	         	Thursday,	Dec.	8th	-	9	a.m.	-🎤 	Board	Agenda	Workshop		-	Note:	This	is	NOT	a	
meeting;	it’s	a	workshop.	No	minutes	are	kept,	no	decisions	are	made.	Informal	discussions	are	

encouraged.		Objective	is	to	develop	the	agenda	for	the	next	open	board	meeting.	This	is	the	monthly	
opportunity	in	which	park	members	may	bring	up	questions,	concerns	and	suggestions.		Please	

attend.

Thurs.,	Dec.	8th	-	Arrive	at	5:30,	Movie	at	6	-	Movie	Night	“Elf”-	Dining	Room


Friday,	Dec.	9th	-	10	a.m.-	Firemen	pick	up		the	toys	-		from	under	the	Christmas	Tree

Saturday,	Dec.	10th	-	9	a.m.	-		Coffee	&	Donuts	-	Dining	Room


Saturday,	Dec.	10th	-	10:30	-	Whisk	Masters	cooking	group	-	Dining	Room

Saturday.	Dec.	10th	-	10:30	-	Apple	Users	Group	-	Big	Room


				(Keep	track	of	regularly	scheduled	weekly	activities	on	the	Team-up	calendar


TIMBER	VALLEY	MOVIE	NEWS

“Elf,”	 will	 be	 shown	 this	 week	 on	 Thursday,	 December	 8th.	 	 as	 	we	 begin	 the	
Christmas	season	with	a	 light	hearted	Christmas	movie.	 	Please	arrive	around	
5:30	to	get	your	Pepper	Bellies	for	$2.00	and	free	popcorn.			The	movie	will	start	
at	6:00	pm.

Buddy	(Will	Ferrell)	was	accidentally	transported	to	the	North	Pole	as	a	toddler	
and	raised	to	adulthood	among	Santa's	elves.	Unable	to	shake	the	feeling	that	he	
doesn't	fit	in,	the	adult	Buddy	travels	to	New	York,	in	full	elf	uniform,	in	search	of	
his	 real	 father.	 As	 it	 happens,	 this	 is	 Walter	 Hobbs	 (James	 Caan,)	 a	 cynical	
businessman.	After	a	DNA	test	proves	this,	Walter	reluctantly	attempts	to	start	a	
relationship	with	the	childlike	Buddy	with	increasingly	chaotic	results.


																																								ANOTHER	RECENT	LOSS


Our	Timber	Valley	family	has	lost	another	with	the	death	of	Larry	Hultin,	Lot	37	
Larry	 	is	remembered	as	a	nice	fellow	who	enjoyed	entertaining	with	his	guitar.	
Wish	we	had	heard	more!					Condolences	to	Faith	Hardin,	family	and	friends.


																																													


																																																	A	RANDY	REPORT


Randy	Bice,	our	Park	manager	will	be	missed	here	 in	 the	park	 for	 six	 to	eight	weeks	 following		
surgery	to	repair	an	ankle	injury	suffered	many	years	ago.	It	had	gotten	to	the	point	of	“got	to	take	
care	 of	 this.”	 	 His	 surgery	 on	November	 28th	went	well	 and	 now	 he	must	mind	 the	 doctor	 in	
staying	off	of	it.		He	has	a	little	help	from	a	cuddly	new	puppy.		We	all	wish	him	well!
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DO	WE	APPRECIATE	OUR	LOCAL	FIRE	AND	POLICE	
DEPARTMENTS?


Yes	 we	 do!	 	 Every	 year	 at	 holiday	 time	we	 of	 Timber	 Valley	 have	
opportunity	to	say	thank	you	to	them	in	the	form	of	 	generous	trays	
of	home	baked	cookies	and	homemade	candies.		A	few	Mandarins	or			
tangerines	will	be	appreciated	on	the	trays	as	well.		Delivery	of	these	
trays	will	be	next	week	on	Wednesday	the	14th	of	December.		Please	
have	 your	 goodie	 gifts	 to	 the	 kitchen	 by	 10	 a.m.	 that	 day.	 	 Your	
goodies	will	be	rearranged	with	others	to	create	the	finished	trays.		
Both	departments	love	to	see	us	coming	each	year.

A	 few	volunteers	to	help	arrange	the	trays	and	deliver	them	will	be	
appreciated.		Contact	Joan	Larson,	541-817-7983,	if	you’d	like	to	help	
or	have	questions.		


TOYS	FOR	JOY	PICK	UP	PARTY

The	firemen	will	arrive	at	10	a.m.		on	December	9th	to	pick	up	the	gifts	we’ve	all	placed	under	and	
around	the	tree	in	our	dining	room.		This	year	it	becomes	a	party	thanks	to	plans	by	Betty	Bush	to	
have	hot	chocolate,	cookies	and	candy	to	serve	the	firemen	and	we	park	members	who	plan	to	be	
on	 hand	 to	 see	 it	 all	 happening	 and	 help	 carry	 gifts	 out	 to	 their	 truck.	 	 Your	 contributions	 of	
cookies	&	candy	for	this	occasion	will	be	appreciated.		How	about	making	a	double	batch	of	one	of	
your	favorite	special	treats	reserving	half	or	more	for	next	week’s	annual	trays	to	the	police	and	
fire	departments.	 	We’ll	have	everyone	on	a	sugar	high!	 	At	the	time	of	this	writing	the	gift	giving	
has	taken	a	setback	from	that	of	recent	years.	 	Hopefully	a	lot	of	people	are	just	waiting	for	the	
last	minute,	which	will	be	this	coming	Friday	before	10	a.m.		We	don’t	wish	for	a	single	child	to	go	
without	a	gift.		We	can	do	it!	Many	thanks	to	those	who	have	generously	participated	and	to	those	
still	planning	to.		


	


